
TEMPLE CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
Got Drought presentation​, April 11, 2018 

Location: ​Town Hall, Main hall 
6:30 PM 
 
There was no April meeting of Temple Conservation Commission due to the “Got Drought” presentation 
occurring on same night, place and time. 
 
“GOT DROUGHT? The Impact of Drought on Wells & Landscaping” was the subject of a panel discussion on 
Wednesday, 11 April, 6:30-8:30 pm, Temple Town Hall. The event was co-sponsored by the Temple 
Conservation Commission and Mansfield Public Library of Temple.  
 
A panel of experts described drought affects wells and landscapes and what residents can do to prepare for 
drought and minimize harm when it happens.  
 
The “Get Drought” panelists were be Stacey Herbold, Water use and Conservation Manager NHDES; Andrew 
Koff, Hydrogeologist and Community Well Siting Program Manager, NHDES; and Anita Stevens, Certified 
Landscape Manager and Member, Milford NH Conservation Commission.  
 
The panelists presented topics related to well health and water conservation.  The commission handed out 
water testing kits to residents interested in having their well water tested. 
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